
Status of Bond Projects 
9/10/13 Governing Board Meeting 
 
President Zibrat, Board Members, Mr. Nelson, 
Current Project Update: 
 
I.  INSTRUCTIONAL SPACE / PORTABLE REPLACEMENT 
 
  
A. Amphitheater High School Renovations:  
Construction is 86% complete.   
 
Stadium Renovations: Finishing touches are being addressed for the opening game of the 
season on 9/12/13. 

   
        AHS New Stadium P.E. Bldg                  AHS New Stadium Ticket Booth / Entry 
 

                                   
                                           AHS New Stadium Restrooms 
       
Café Restrooms: Fixtures are being set and final site work is under way 

                                  
                                          AHS New Café Restrooms 
                                         



MP&E demo and cleanup of the 500 wing is in process.  
The Amphi High Project is approx 4 weeks behind schedule (at the new PE building 
only) and over budget due to the unknown conditions in that area.   
 
B. Holaway Elementary Classroom Addition: 
Construction is 80% complete.  
New Classroom Building exterior finishes are in process. Interior finishes like ceiling 
grid and mechanical and electrical finishes are in process. 
 

   
  Holaway New Classroom Bldg. Exterior         Holaway New Classroom Bldg. Interior 
 
Holaway is on schedule and on budget. 
  
C. Rio Vista Elementary Classroom and Administration Addition: 
Construction is 60% complete.  
New Classroom Building exterior masonry is being completed and interior framing is in 
process. 

                
         Rio Vista New Classroom Bldg. Exterior Masonry and Interior Framing 
 
The Rio Vista project is on schedule and on budget. 
 
D. Cross Addition / Remodel: 
Construction documents are complete and permitted. A GMP (guaranteed maximum 
price) is being prepared for Governing Board Review at the 9/24/13 Board Meeting. 
 



E. Harelson Addition / Remodel: 
Construction documents are complete and permitted. A GMP (guaranteed maximum 
price) is being prepared for Governing Board Review at the 9/24/13 Board Meeting. 
 
F. Wetmore Professional Development Building: 
General Contractor procurement is in process. 
 


